
                 
 

Monday 29th May 2023 |  Week 6 Term 2 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL JODY HALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome to Week 6. I am so pleased to be back at school after being home last 
week, due to illness. The cold weather has certainly kicked in and Winter is only 
around the corner. The Front Office has school jumpers for sale to keep 
everyone toasty warm and looking smart in our school colours. 

This week we have a lot of students participating in PSSA Knockout teams. It is 
a privilege to represent our school in the community and if students are not 
safe, respectful, engaged learners at school, they become ineligible to compete 
at school level.  

Please remind your child, the expectation that has been clearly made to 
students and our parent community, is that three major incidents impact on 
their opportunity to partake in these extra-curricula activities. 

 

National Sorry Day and Reconciliation Week 

Last Friday, 26th May was National Sorry Day and Reconciliation Week 
commenced on 27th and will conclude on 3rd June. 

The theme for Reconciliation Week 9 2023 is ‘be a voice for generations’. It 
encourages all Australians to be a voice for reconciliation in tangible ways in 
everyday lives where we live, work and play. 

National Sorry Day acknowledges the harm caused to Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander peoples, particularly by policies which forcibly removed children 
from families and communities, known 
as the Stolen Generations. 

National Reconciliation Week marks 
both the anniversary of the 1967 
referendum and the Mabo decision 
and invites all Australians to continue 
the journey towards reconciliation. 

Stage 3 did a beautiful collaborative art 
piece in recognition of National Sorry 
Day. 

On Thursday, 1st June, students are asked to wear yellow 
clothes to school in recognition of the colour in the centre 
of the Aboriginal flag - the sun, the giver of energy and 
life. It is also the Children’s Ground colour as it is fresh, 
energetic and hopeful. There is a gold coin donation for 
students to participate. 

Continued on page 2……………. 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye on 

our Parent Portal & 

Facebook for regular 

updates and 

information. 

Important 
Dates to 

Remember 
Wednesday 31st May 

Stage 2 Swimming Lessons 

Wednesday 31st May 

Touch Football Knockout 

Thursday 1st June 

Basketball Boys and Girls 
Knockout 

Tuesday 6th June 

PSSA Hockey Boys and Girls 
Knockout 

Wednesday 7th June 

Stage 2 Swimming Lessons 

Wednesday 7th June 

DWPS Art Exhibit 

Thursday 8th June 

PSSA Girls Soccer Knockout—
Round 2 

ATTENDANCE RATE WK 5: 71% ATTENDANCE GOAL:90% 
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Western Sport Selection 

A huge congratulations to Cruz and Taine McEwen who have been selected to represent and 
participate in Western Boys Rugby League and will travel to Sydney next month. 

Another huge congratulations to Tyeisha Kirby who has been selected to represent and participate 
in Western Girls Soccer. 

We are very proud of their achievements and wish them all the best in their sporting endeavours. 

 

NSW PSSA Knockouts 

Participating in PSSA knockout teams is a fantastic opportunity for our students to improve their 
skills and develop relationships with students from other schools.  

Thank you to all the staff who train the students during their breaks and for organising permission 
notes, game times, venues and 
students so that we can attend these 
games. 

On Tuesday last week, Miss Oleary 
took our Netball girls to play against 
Dubbo Public School. They all 
displayed fantastic sportsmanship 
but unfortunately were defeated on 
the day 20-13.  

Congratulations to our girls Soccer 
team on their recent win over Dubbo 
South PS with an impressive score of 
2-0. They are scheduled to play 
Wellington Public School in Round 3 
in Dubbo on the 8th June.  

I would also like to wish our Touch Football team all the best when they compete in the next round 
on Wednesday 31st May.  

On Thursday 1st June, our Basketball team will be playing at Dubbo Sportsworld against Gilgandra 
PS. 
 
Mr Stink Performance 

On Wednesday 31st May, Stage 2 students will be going to Dubbo Regional Theatre and Convention 
Centre to watch the stage performance of Mr Stink. 

There are currently still 6 tickets available for any student in Year 3 and 4 who would like to attend 
this exciting opportunity. Please contact the office for a permission note and pay the $25. 

Have a lovely week. 
 

Jody Hall 
Principal 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 

 

If ordering through Spriggy you will need to go to 
the events tab to purchase. Please ensure orders 
are in by 2pm the Friday before. 



                 
 

 


